
Cheshire West and Chester Borough Council 

Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 

Tribs 25 Festival (Tributes on the Hill Festival) 

(Temporary Traffic Regulation) Order 2025 

 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with the provisions of Section 14 (1) (b) of the Road Traffic 

Regulation Act 1984, the effect of which will be to introduce a temporary 20mph and 40mph speed 

restriction in the Parishes of Alvanley and Frodsham while the Tribs 25 Festival (Tributes on the Hill 

Festival) takes place by the organiser. 

 

The Order will come into force from 06:00 on Friday 4th July 2025 until 06:00 on Monday 7th July 2025 

and will restrict the speed limit on the following roads as detailed below.  

 

20mph speed limit 

• Manley Road (between Hazelhurst Road and Riley Bank Road). 

 

40mph speed limit  

• Manley Road (between Commonside / New Pale Road and Riley Bank Road).  

 

Pedestrian access to premises situated on or adjacent to the roads will be maintained at all times. 

 

Nothing in the Order shall prevent driving upon the said lengths of road of any vehicle which is being 

used for the conveyance of persons, goods or merchandise to or from any premises situate on or 

adjacent to the lengths of road or in connection with agriculture, building construction, works of repair 

and the like or use in an emergency of vehicles for fire brigade, ambulance or police purposes.  

 

The promoter of the event is Tributes on the Hill Festival.   

 

For further information, please contact. 

Eraina Smith 

Senior Manager Asset and Network 

Highways Office 

Guilden Sutton Lane, 

Guilden Sutton, 

Chester, 

CH3 7EX 

 

Highways@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk  

0300 123 7036 

 

19th January 2025 

mailto:Highways@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk

